My home suffered some extensive damage due to an electrical fire May of 2014. My wife and I interviewed quite a few contractors and received several bids for the repairs. After careful deliberation we decided to retain Absolute Contracting, it was the friendly nature Mark Edward and Kevin Mchugh possessed and their complete patience and professionalism that ultimately sold us on the company. And my family and I are eternally grateful for a job well done, not only did they give us a competitive price but they understood that time was sensitive for us since we were staying in a hotel due to the extent of the damage. The renovations were not just completed on schedule but they did in fact exceed the original contracted deadline. The craftsmanships of the carpenters were second to none and they worked with such structure and organization. I already referred them 2 jobs to family members of ours. Job well done and thanks again guys.

-Sincerely
The O'leary's


